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BLANDFORD FORUM TOWN COUNCIL

UNSTABLE MEMORIAL

 Blandford Forum Town Council’s safety experts have declared this memorial to be   unstable and a potential threat to the safety of Cemetery users.
 The registered owner of the memorial is requested to arrange for repairs to be carried out within twelve months. 
 If the memorial is not repaired within this time, Blandford Forum Town Council will consider taking appropriate action.
 Please contact the Town Council using the details below if you have any queries. 
Town Clerk’s Office, Church Lane, Blandford Forum, DT11 7AD
Tel: 01258 454500 • Fax: 01258 454432

Email: admin@blandfordforum-tc.gov.uk • www.blandfordforum-tc.gov.uk
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BLANDFORD FORUM TOWN COUNCIL
POTENTIALLY UNSTABLE MEMORIAL

Blandford Forum Town Council’s safety experts have declared this memorial is starting to become unstable.  

Repairs are recommended prior to the re-testing which will take place between 

1 June and 31 August 2012.
Please contact the Town Council using the details below if you have any queries.

Town Clerk’s Office, Church Lane, Blandford Forum, DT11 7AD
Tel: 01258 454500 • Fax: 01258 454432

Email: admin@blandfordforum-tc.gov.uk • www.blandfordforum-tc.gov.uk
